

Dewar COE Meeting Documentation Form

This form should be completed by all non-statutory committees/groups for meeting associated with the COE.
Statutory committees are required to maintain formal minutes.
The completed form should be filed according to approved COE policies and procedures.

Committee/Group Name: C41

Chairperson/Responsible Contact: LS/EH

Purpose of Meeting: ~~See~~ See agenda

Date: 12-5-17 Time: 10:30 Location: conference room

Departments/Groups/Agencies Represented: LS, HF, EH, SD, LP, LL, TH, DK, DD

Primary Outcomes: PI2 Learning Assessment accepted - NK will add to LT

LT assessments due same day as grades. For easiest access - request to be added as instructor. LP - EDS leadership closing - Discussed program numbers. LP - shared IE data. New specialist programs starting in leadership -

* Need to grow MED/EDS programs - LS - recommended early spring meeting to discuss program issues/scheduling courses - 5999 - separate categories -

Keep program meeting for new term - Need extra section for 8100 (Eling) 8200 (Add S.D.) Discussed need to review data to get balance - enrollment - faculty - adjuncts - program planning. Discussion about need for doctoral chairs/researchers. Discussed possible

need for separate college level assessment committee -

EH. Reiser's book - 8100 - Add additional chapters in follow up courses - students already have the book - Discussion of process for obtaining dissertation chair -

Actionable Items/Planned Follow-up: Floyd Co. July 27. Recruitment - LT assessments at this time due along with grades -

Need to grow EDS / MED programs - * Need to check EDUC 5999 for content

maintain current program meeting schedule - Need to contact DHill for adjunct - 7400. Discussed college level committee need for RT & EH

• reconstruct 8960 to address content literature & best practices -

LP - focus on redesign of courses to be ~~at least~~ more in tune with current practices

Meeting Tuesday

E-Ling Hsiao

Mon 12/4/2017 12:56 AM

Inbox

To Lorraine Schmertzing <lschmert@valdosta.edu>; Steven E Downey <sedowney@valdosta.edu>; Lars F Leader <lflleader@valdosta.edu>; Herbert Ray Fiester <hrfiester@valdosta.edu>; Taralynn S Hartsell <tshartsell@valdosta.edu>; Daesang Kim <daekim@valdosta.edu>; Elizabeth Carver Dees <ecdees@valdosta.edu>; E-Ling Hsiao <ehsiao@valdosta.edu>;

 1 attachments (203 KB)

Reiser.pdf;

Hi! Folks

We will meet this Tuesday to discuss the following items.

**IT and C&I Meeting Agenda
12/05/2017 (Tuesday 10:30-12:00)**

1. decide on 7/27/18 in Floyd County
2. a reminder to do the Livetext assessments before folks get shut out
3. New IT admits and resultant load
4. EDUC 5999
5. Return dates for post-holiday
6. Reiser's book (see the attached file.)

-eling